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Ref No: PCPS 2023/073 

 

3 April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardian, 

 

2023 PRIMARY 1 – A DAY AT THE COVE  

 

We hope your child/ ward has had a fruitful and enjoyable time in school so far. We are organising 

‘A Day at the Cove’ on Friday, 14 April 2023, for you to spend some time at school with your 

child/ ward. We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to take a peek into some of the 

fun learning experiences your child/ ward goes through at school. Students’ works will also be 

showcased in their respective classrooms.  

 

The programme for the session will be as follows: 

 

Time Programme Venue 

7.30 a.m. to 7.40 a.m. Arrival of Parents School Canteen 

7.40 a.m. to 7.45 a.m. Welcome by Principal School Canteen 

7.50 a.m. to 8.50 a.m. Classroom Visit Various Classrooms  

 

Please note:  

• Students will continue to report to school as per normal for that day. 

• The session is intended for two (2) parents/ guardian of the Primary 1 students only. 

• Should you be driving, please park your vehicle at nearby HDB car parks located within 
walking distance to the school. 

 

The school is committed to a partnership with parents/guardians to provide the best possible 

learning experience for our students. 

 

If you have any question regarding the session, you may email the school at 

punggolcove_ps@moe.edu.sg or our Year Head, Mdm Fauziah Binte Ramlee, at 

fauziah_ramlee@schools.gov.sg. 

 

We look forward to your presence at the Primary 1 - A Day at the Cove. 

 
Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Teo Whye Choo 

Principal 
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